
Exploring Blended/
Distance Learning and 
New PGT Opportunities

Are you interested in developing a new postgraduate taught programme, or changing how you 
deliver your current programme?  This event is an opportunity to discuss the potential for new 
postgraduate taught programmes and explore different ways of delivering postgraduate education.

Register at: https://go.qub.ac.uk/5JunePGT

Dr Jen Ross is a Senior Lecturer in Digital Education and co-director of the 
Centre for Research in Digital Education at the University of Edinburgh. She 
will discuss her research in digital education, her work on the ‘Manifesto for 
Teaching Online’ project and her personal experience of teaching on distance 
and blended online programmes.

There will also be an opportunity to explore whether blended or fully distance 
learning models could be help enhance student experience or attract a wider 
audience in your postgraduate programmes.

Professor Jannette Elwood will lead discussions on the potential for new 
postgraduate programmes. 

The session will be followed by lunch and the event will end at 13.30.

Contact Emma McAllister (e.mcallister@qub.ac.uk) 
for more information.

Wednesday 5 June
10:00 - 13:30
Old Staff Common Room
(Lunch Provided)

Programme

10.00 - 11.30		 Coffee/Tea on Arrival

			   Session 1: Blended & Distance Learning with Dr Jen Ross,  
			   University of Edinburgh

11.45 - 13.30 	 Session 2: Exploring New Postgraduate Opportunities

Wednesday 5 June, Old Staff Common Room

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6ner6qW040mh6NbdI6Hyhg0p5SDGjypIqrh1KPfAnF1UQVhQWVo3MlAyTzBETTdHQzNJQzhPOFNaUiQlQCN0PWcu
https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/manifestoteachingonline/
https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/manifestoteachingonline/

